## Chi Yun School 2020-21 Parents' Day & Closing Ceremony Notice

28th May, 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians,

The parents' day and closing ceremony of this academic year will be scheduled on July 9, 2021 (Friday). In light of the epidemic situation of COVID-19, to protect the public safety and to comply with epidemic prevention regulations, our closing ceremony will be conducted virtually. You are invited to live stream the ceremony at the covered playground from 9:30 am to 11 am. You will also have the opportunity to meet class teachers in the afternoon. Please kindly complete and return the reply slip below to the school on or before June 25, 2021.

Yours faithfully,



Chung Lai Kuen

Principal, Chi Yun School

## Remark:

- 1. It is a whole-school learning activity, for students who attend school but do not participate in the activity, school will arrange staff to take care of those students in group;
- 2. Parents will live stream the ceremony at the covered playground;
- 3. The details of the activity might be adjusted in accordance with the development of the epidemic situation.

## Reply Slip 2020-21 Parents' Day & Closing Ceremony Notice

I am the parent/guardian of (Class) and have been informed of
the arrangements for Parents' Day on July 9, 2021.
□ I will attend the closing ceremony in the morning.
□ I would like to meet the class teacher in the afternoon (Time:). ∘
□ I will not attend the Parents' Day and would like to set an appointment with class teacher
on another date (Date: Time:).
Remark: For parents not attending the Parents' Day and closing ceremony, a separate class
teacher appointment will be arranged and the exact date and time will be confirmed later.
appointment that so arranged and the class date and that the continued and
·
Parent/Guardian Signature:
Date:

Remark: Please tick in the corresponding box(es).